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Academic School Year 2022-2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to welcome your child to Templeton Elementary School.  As part of the registration process, documentation for the following items  are required for
admission (click the blue links):

1. Immunizations: All incoming TK/K students (including new admissions and transfers) are required to meet the immunization requirements identified by
the State of California (California Code of Regulations, Title 17, Division 1, Chapter 4, subchapter 8).  An official document showing up-to-date immunizations
is required.

a. Parent's Guide to Immunizations Required for School Entry

b. If needed, we can assist you in obtaining your child’s immunization record through the California State Registry known as CAIR.
c. If your child does not meet the immunization requirements for school or has a medical exemption filed and accepted through the website, CAIR

Medical Exemptions for Immunizations for School & Child Care, the only options available for schooling are TUSD Home School (K-8) or TUSD
Independent Study without classroom-based instruction (including field trips and extracurricular activities.

2. Brief Confidential Health History:   This form will need to be completed and returned.  We will review the health history and contact you, if
necessary,  in order to establish an individualized health plan.  Our nursing team is here to help your student be successful in school, therefore, do not
hesitate to contact us with questions or concerns.

3. Medications: ALL MEDICATIONS, including non-prescription, require a physician's order. The only medications allowed to be carried by a student, with

physician's order, are emergency inhalers and epinephrine pens (EpiPen).  All other medications, including Tylenol, must be kept in the school office.
Medications are available anytime during school hours and are dispensed according to physician orders.

4. Anaphylaxis (EpiPen) Annual Parent Notification

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please contact Cindy Sellers, health clerk, at Templeton Elementary School.

Amber Sorrentino, BSN, RN, CSN
Templeton Unified School District
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https://eziz.org/assets/docs/IMM-222School.pdf
https://cair.cdph.ca.gov/exemptions/home
https://cair.cdph.ca.gov/exemptions/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14WijLL_zQecIDVK1SZkGmlloaObqQzPg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bJ0tUfw8-6BIZI1N_G5qfAAhfnIEyd2E/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/0B0kzvecqrmLRc0RrMkxwQndXOVhYVWV0cUFxMjZwNllvX01r/view?usp=sharing&resourcekey=0-SjuO-o89HO1Xb1afIdY4uA
mailto:csellers@templetonusd.org

